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PMTurkeyCOLPEm Resource

From: Comar, Manny
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 9:00 AM
To: TurkeyCOL Resource
Subject: FW: FPL Letter L-2014-152 Signed 06-18-2014 - Submittal of Part 2, Chapter 2, Section 2.5
Attachments: L-2014-152 Signed 06-18-2014 - Submittal of Part 2, Chapter2, Subsection 2.5 Without  

Attachment.pdf

 
 

From: Burski, Raymond [mailto:RAYMOND.BURSKI@fpl.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 12:47 PM 
To: Williamson, Alicia; Maher, William; Comar, Manny; Hoeg, Tim; Terry, Tomeka; McCree, Victor 
Subject: FPL Letter L-2014-152 Signed 06-18-2014 - Submittal of Part 2, Chapter 2, Section 2.5 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Attn:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001  

Re:  Florida Power & Light Company 
Proposed Turkey Point Units 6 and 7 
Docket Nos. 52-040 and 52-041 
Submittal of Part 2, Chapter 2, Section 2.5 

References: 

1. FPL Letter L-2014-123 to NRC dated May 7, 2014, Clarification of Forthcoming  
Submittals of FSAR Section 2.5 

2. FPL Letter L-2014-133 to NRC dated May 16, 2014, Submittal of Marked-up  
Version of Part 2, Chapter 2, Section 2.5 

In Reference 1, FPL indicated that it would submit a marked up (i.e., revisions, additions  
and deletions) and a clean version (i.e., revision bars only) of Part 2, Chapter 2, Section  
2.5.  FPL submitted the marked-up version in Reference 2.  This clean version is  
provided as an attachment, and incorporates the changes to FSAR Subsections 2.5.0,  
2.5.1, 2.5.3, 2.5.4, and Appendix 2.5AA as indicated in Reference 2.  This attachment  
includes a revised Table 2.5.4-208 which was included in the revised response to RAI  
02.05.04-7, but was inadvertently omitted from the attachment provided in Reference 2. 

 
Note: the attachment is not included with this letter due to the file size  
 
Ray Burski 
NNP Licensing Engineer 
Turkey Point Units 6&7 COLA Project 
New Nuclear Projects 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Blvd 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
 
(O)  561-694-4496 
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(C)  504-909-6436 
 
“This transmission is intended to be delivered only to the named addressee(s) and may contain information that is 
confidential and /or legally privileged.  If this information is received by anyone other than the named addressee(s), the 
recipient should immediately notify the sender by E-MAIL and by telephone (561.694.4311) and permanently delete the 
original and any copy, including printout of the information.  In no event shall this material be read, used, copied, 
reproduced, stored or retained by anyone other than the named addressee(s), except with the express consent of the 
sender or the named addressee(s). 
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cc: w/o Attachment
PTN 6 & 7 Project Manager, AP1000 Projects Branch 1, USNRC DNRL/NRO
Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC 
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, Turkey Point Plant 3 & 4


